
FGV appoints Dato’ Najmuddin Abdullah as
Group Chief Strategic Communication
Officer

FGV Holdings Berhad (FGV) has announced the appointment of Dato’ Najmuddin Abdullah as
the Group Chief Strategic Communication Officer. 

Najmuddin joins FGV from MRT Corporation Sdn Bhd, where he was the Director of Strategic
Communications & Stakeholder Relations. Prior to his stint at MRT Corp, Najmuddin was the
Senior Vice President & Head of Strategic Communications at Malaysia Airlines. 
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Before that, he held several other key positions such as the Chief Executive Officer of
Kontena Nasional Global Logistics, Vice President of Corporate Communications at Celcom
Axiata Berhad as well as the Managing Editor & Head of News at ntv7. 

He obtained his Master of Arts Degree in Economics and Bachelor of Arts degree in
Economics from the University of Toledo, Ohio, USA and Diploma In Public Administration
from the Universiti Teknologi MARA.

“On behalf of the Management, I am pleased to welcome Dato’ Najmuddin to the Group. His
extensive experience will further strengthen the Company’s position to move forward and
achieve long-term success,” said Dato’ Haris Fadzilah Hassan, FGV Holdings’ Group Chief
Executive Officer. 
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